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Please consider not to build a homeless camp in SW Portland , namely Gabriel Park. It will draw too
many people and be another center for the homeless. If we are sweeping the homeless under the rug,
it is best to distribute in small groups instead of one larger area where there will be a concentration.
It would be just shifting the problems elsewhere. Also where would such unfortunate people get
services?
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